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Announce the Phra That Subdistrict Administrative Organization on the policy of
not accepting, not giving gifts, and any other benefits in every festival

Fiscal year 2024

............................................................

The anti-corruption agency (Thailand) has announced its New Year's gift-free policy
by inviting all ministries, government agencies, state enterprises and public organizations
to refrain from receiving gifts to create transparent and transparent standards for Thai
governments. The opportunity to give bribes to government officials is hidden in the face

of traditional gifts and in accordance with the practices of the United Nations.

To drive this policy, Phra That Subdistrict Administrative Organization would like
to announce its intention to allow executives, staff and external agencies that Phra That
Subdistrict Administrative Organization has a policy of not accepting gifts and other
benefits at every festival. If you wish to express your friendship and good relationship
between people, Phra That Subdistrict Administrative Organization would like to inform

you of the intention to do so through the greeting card and online media.

It is hereby announced and to adhered to all

This announcement is made on march 30,2024
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(Mr. Prawat Arrisanan)

Chief executive of the sao






